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Dear Director of Parliament House. 
 
I am deeply concerned and opposed to any Coal Seam Gas mining. In this current world situation where 
most of all problems have been caused by the greed of the corporate world, which led to explotation of 
this planet supported by politicians. As a private citizen I honour the law and I I hope that also a corporate 
company has to behold to this law, which means that native vegetation and water management laws have 
to be followed as everyone else has to. So must all chemicals used in coal seam gas drilling or tracking 
be assessed by chemical regulator for use before being approved by used, as every other citizen would 
have to. This current situation is morally inconceivable and every government agreeing person to coal 
seam gas fracking before proper investigation should be held responsible for the health of every 
Australian being suffering, by court. 
 
There needs to be a full moratorium for all drilling, a sorrow investigation 
until all environmental, social and health impacts have been seen and resolved. 
 
Sincerely  
 
Cornelia 
 


